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In the 2023 legislative session, HB2269 was passed and signed by the Governor.  HB2269 
changes the minimum age to purchase tobacco products in the state of Kansas to 21 years of age, 
effective July 1, 2023.   

You will need to ensure that any POS system changes are completed by July 1, 2023, to assist 
you and your staff so that you do not sell tobacco products to anyone under 21 years of age.   

You will need to go to the Department’s website, 
https://www.ksrevenue.gov/bustaxtypescig.html, and download and print the new Posters 
(CG40E and CG40S) reflecting the age change.  The Poster is required by K.S.A. 79-3321(r) to 
be posted in your establishment where it can be seen by the public (conspicuous location). 

Please contact our office if you have any questions or need assistance getting the posters at (785) 
368-8222, press option 5, then option 4, then option 1. 
 
 


